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The introduction of Aramark’s Provisions on Demand (POD) makes both food and drink available within the library.  To that end, we ask all faculty and staff who work in departments located in the Library, who have offices in the Library, or who teach in the Library to please:

(1) Remind students that uncovered beverage containers are not permitted in the Library, either out on the floors, in the classrooms, or in the labs
(2) Set an example by not bringing uncovered beverage containers on the floors or into the classrooms
(3) Remind students that food and drink are not permitted within the Special Collections area on the 5th floor
(4) Request that patrons refrain from consuming food or beverages while using the book stacks or the 1st floor computer lab.

Please assist us in protecting the Library’s collections and maintaining clean, attractive facilities. All concerns and questions regarding these policies can be directed to Dean Don Smith.  We appreciate your cooperation in this matter. 




